From: Tammy Garcia

To: Buselli, Bradley

Cc: Dr. Max Lee; Maurice R Hogqg; Maria T Rodriguez (mariat.rodriguez@cemex.com); Baker, Bryan; Kothur, Bheem;
Cingquino, Dawn; Acosta, Kayla; Blandin, Norva

Subject: 263_17_17 RE: CEMEX Miami Used Oil Draft Permit Review

Date: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 12:19:44 PM

Attachments: image004.png

Brad,

Thank you for the draft permit. We have the following comments:
e On page 1the address is wrong - 173th Ave instead of 137t

e | suggest referring to the [ICP] Plan referenced (differently) throughout the permit as the
ICP/SPCC.

e Request removal of Item 9, Page 13 of 22, as applicable. The analysis plan was removed from
the permit application as CEMEX Miami no longer operates an on-site lab. The application
stated that CEMEX would receive a certificate of analysis with each shipment (see
Attachment 3 of application, revised 2/9/2018 - Detailed Process Description.

Please let me know if you have any other questions. We look forward to receiving the final permit.

Thank you,
Tammy

Tammy L. Garcia
Environmental Scientist Il
Koogler and Associates, Inc.

www.kooglerassociates.com
Mail: PO Box 5127 |Gainesville, FL 32627-5127

Physical: 4014 NW 131" Street !Gainesville, FL 32609
Office: 352 377 5822 x27 |Direct: 352 792 1104
Fax: 352 377 7158 |Mobile: 352 339 0448

tgarcia@kooglerassociates.com

CONFIDENTIALITY: This message is the property of Koogler and Associates, Inc. The information contained in this
message may contain legally privileged and confidential information. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) or
addressee(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, disclosure,
distribution or duplication of this communication, and the information contained in it, is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by electronic mail and immediately destroy all copies of the original message.

From: Buselli, Bradley <Bradley.Buselli@dep.state.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 11:58 AM

To: Charles E Walz (charlese.walz@ext.cemex.com) <charlese.walz@ext.cemex.com>; Blandin,
Norva <Norva.Blandin@dep.state.fl.us>; Acosta, Kayla <Kayla.Acosta@dep.state.fl.us>

Cc: Dr. Max Lee <mlee@kooglerassociates.com>; Tammy Garcia <tgarcia@kooglerassociates.com>;
Maurice R Hogg <mauricer.hogg@cemex.com>; Maria T Rodriguez (mariat.rodriguez@cemex.com)
<mariat.rodriguez@cemex.com>; Baker, Bryan <Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>; Kothur, Bheem
<Bheem.Kothur@dep.state.fl.us>; Cinquino, Dawn <Dawn.Cinquino@dep.state.fl.us>
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Subject: CEMEX Miami - Draft Permit Review

Greetings,

Please review the attached Draft Permit and provide any comments by Thursday March 15t
Thanks!

Bradley Buselli

Environmental Specialist 111

Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 4560
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Bradley.Buselli@floridadep.gov
Office: 850.245.8989
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